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Oregon’s vote by mail system has been an unequivocal success.  It should be the 

model for the rest of the country.  The right to vote is upheld when citizens are given 

an appropriate venue.  Our vote by mail system is secure and convenient and 

ensures that working people can vote as well as the physically impaired.  My own 

mother, for example, is a very well informed, critical thinker.  She can participate in 

vote by mail, but could not stand in line to vote.  Our system is one of the best.  

Leave it alone! 


